Berry, Taylor

From: Jean B. Pudlo <jbpudlo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 1:37 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Dear Reader:

Duke's proposed change in pricing structure for residential rooftop solar will discourage investment in solar when we
should be encouraging it. As an owner of rooftop solar | have followed closely the impact of this proposal and hope the
NC Utility Commission will not allow the change.

| understand Duke's estimation of the positive impact on all customers was underestimated. Please pay particular
attention to those calculations.

As more people and companies invest in solar, a smaller amount of energy needs to be provided by Duke. | can guess
this feels threatening to them, but as a commission charged with what is best for the state, please continue to support
private investment in renewable energy. Use of rooftop or parking lot solar allows for renewable energy expansion that
does not change land use. It is an important part of the future energy solution.

Jean Pudlo

203 Kemp Rd West
Greensboro, NC 27410
from my phone
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